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John Slater 
request-858657-5797974b@whatdotheyknow.com 

DWP Central Freedom of 
Information Team
Caxton House
6-12 Tothill Street
London
SW1H 9NA

freedom-of-information-
request@dwp.gov.uk 

DWP Website

Our Ref: FOI2023/97258

 28 December 2023

Dear John Slater,

Thank you for your Freedom of Information (FoI) request received on [date of receipt]. You 
wrote:

“In light of the DWP withdrawing its appeal (EA/2023/0298) on 06 November 2023 when 
will the Department be disclosing the information that it initially refused to disclose?”

DWP Response

We are unable to deal with your FoI request without clarification of the information you seek. 

We had disclosed all relevant documents to all parties involved in appeal EA/2023/0298 with 
this information being supplied on 09 November 2023.

Can you please advise us if you have not received this reply and are still expecting DWP to 
disclose the documents to you. Or, if you are referring to a different method of disclosure. 

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact us quoting the reference number 
above.

Yours sincerely,

DWP Central Freedom of Information Team
Department for Work and Pensions

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Your right to complain under the Freedom of Information Act

If you are not happy with this response you may request an internal review by e-mailing 
freedom-of-information-reqxxxx@xxx.xxx.xx or by writing to: DWP Central FoI Team, Caxton 
House, 6-12 Tothill Street, London, SW1H 9NA. 

Any request for an internal review must be received by us within 40 working days of the date 
of this letter. Please note we are not obliged to provide a review if it is requested after more 
than 40 working days.
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If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner’s Office for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make 
a decision unless you have exhausted our own complaints procedure. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
Website: ICO FOI and EIR complaints or telephone 0303 123 1113.

https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/

